

Ingwelala Share Block (Pty) Ltd

Reg. No. 1983/006997/07

P O Box 121, Hoedspruit, 1380

Tel: +27 (0) 15 793 1242 / Fax: +27 (0) 15 793 0056

Email: reception@ingwelala.co.za

8 December 2017

Message from the Chairperson

Dear Members of Ingwelala,

Resignation of Mark and Karen Shaw

It is with a heavy heart that we learned yesterday of the resignation of Mark and Karen Shaw, effective 6 January 2018.

Mark and Karen joined the Ingwelala family in September 2013 and have added substantial value to the management of Ingwelala over the past four years. We will miss them both in their respective roles. Karen was responsible for the overall management of Sibon, the Shop, Reception, Housekeeping and Laundry. Mark was the Conservation Manager and 2iC to John Llewellyn, and assisted as the Umbabat Warden Representative, duly elected by the Warden Committee.

On behalf of the Board, Membership and Staff please join me in expressing our heartfelt gratitude to Mark and Karen for their personal efforts and contribution to Ingwelala. We also take this opportunity to wish them every success in their new venture, and express our best wishes for the birth of their second child, due in mid-January 2018.

As we move into the recruitment phase to find a suitable replacement couple, if you do know of any potential candidates with excellent referrals please communicate directly with the HR Director, Helen Tonetti, contactable at helentonetti@iafrica.com.

Sincerely,

Kevin Alborough Chairman